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As someone who has worked in the high tech industry and has first-hand knowledge 

of the environmental, occupational and community impacts of this type of 

manufacturing, I am opposed to the use of current rural and agricultural land for 

making semiconductors in French Prairie .  Other geographical regions in the 

Portland metro area have the experience and sophistication to minimize the negative 

outcomes from this type of industry and our area, from what I have seen, lacks the 

necessary infrastructure.   


